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Special Called Meeting 

Northampton County 

May 15, 2014 

 

Present: Robert Carter, Fannie Greene, Chester Deloatch, Joseph Barrett, Virginia Spruill 

 

Others Present: Kimberly Turner, Dot Vick and Michelle Nelson 

 

Chairman Carter called the meeting to order. 

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch and seconded by Joseph Barrett to approve the agenda.  

Question Called:  All present voting yes. Motion carried. 

 

Mr. Carter turned the meeting over to Interim County Manager, Kimberly Turner and Mrs. Dot 

Vick, Finance Officer. 

 

Ms. Turner mentioned that the county has a $2.3 million deficit.  

 

First, Ms. Turner presented the Fire Service Districts Tax requests. 

 

A motion was made by Fannie Greene and seconded by Joseph Barrett to approve the Fire 

Service Districts tax requests.  Question Called:  All present voting yes. Motion carried. 
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Ms. Turner presented New Position Requests for Fiscal Year 2014-2015. The grand total for the 

position requests equals $785,568. Ms. Turner recommends the Administrative Assistant 

position for the Planning and Zoning Department; the Personnel Specialist for the Human 

Resources Department; and deputies for the Sheriff’s Department. 
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Ms. Turner then presented the Reorganization of the Sheriff’s Department. Ms. Turner proposes 

to eliminate all telecommunicator positions within the Sheriff’s Department. The transfers and 

changes to the current positions within the department will allow the Sheriff to hire new deputies 

which he is requesting.  

 

The Sheriff would like to hire three new deputies. Most of the Board believes that two deputies 

would be sufficient. 

 

A motion was made by Virginia Spruill and seconded by Chester Deloatch to approve the 

reorganization of the Sheriff’s Department as presented by the Interim County Manager.  

Question Called:  All present voting yes. Motion carried. 

 

Ms. Turner presented the Northampton County General Fund FY 14-15 Contributions. The 

Board went line by line over what the county gave each entity last year, what that entity 

requested this year, and what was recommended by the Interim County Manager. There was a 

lengthy discussion about what could be reduced and what could stay the same. 
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Finally, Ms. Turner presented the Proposed General Fund Operating Budget. There was a 

discussion of key items; things that will decrease or change due to certain circumstances. 

 

Mrs. Dot Vick, calculated all the changes that the Board recommended and stated that the budget 

is still short a little over $1 million.  
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The Board will reconvene for another budget session to make further recommendations on how 

to fix the deficit. 

 

Commissioner Barrett asked if the updated budget with changes from this session could be sent 

to the Board. 

 

Ms. Turner will work with Mrs. Vick to get the updated numbers ready. 

 

Ms. Turner also mentioned that she will ask for a date and time for the second work session at 

the May 19
th

 regular session Commissioners’ meeting. 

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch to adjourn.  Question Called:  All present voting yes. 

Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Michelle Nelson, Clerk to the Board 

 

“s.m. 05-15-14” 

 


